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MEMORANDUM
TO s The Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
Roxas, Palawan

FROM - The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : APPROVAL SHEET AND UPDATED COMPREHENSIVE
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PLAN OF PALAWAN COVE
CORPORATION

ATTACHED:

DOCUMENT/s Copy of memorandum dated February 22, 2023 from Maximo C. Landrito, OIC, Assistant Regional
Director for Technical Services, MIMAROPA Region.

ACTIONS DESIRED:
IZ For information and appropriate action

D For comments and recommendations
[ ] For immediate / strict compliance

] Lacking requirements / Special instructions

Please, inform the proponent to submit a copy of the duly signed approval sheet (AS) and
updated / revised copy of PCC’s CDMP. Likewise, submit report / update on the status of the
requested expansion subject for amendments of the above mentioned corporation, copy furnished
this office for reference and record purposes. Advanced copy of memorandum has been forwarded
to your end through email dated March 01, 2023.

For the PENRO:

ONIE B. GANDEZA, D
OI(-Chief Technical Services-P1vision

Copy Furnished -Charge Office of the PENRO

The Regional Executive Director
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

OENR PENR.

MEMORANDUM PALAWN RECORDS

TO g THE PENR OFFICER
Palawan

ATTENTION : THE CENR OFFICER
( Taytay| Palaw
(Topey 2o

FROM : THE OIC, ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR FOR
TECHNICAL SERVICES

SUBJECT : APPROVAL SHEET AND UPDATED COMPREHENSIVE
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PLLAN OF PALAWAN COVE
CORPORATION

DATE . FEB 2 2 2003

This is with reference to the Memorandum of Ronie B. Gandeza, In-charge, Office of
the PENRO, dated 22 November 2022, submitting a copy of the Comprehensive
Deveiopment Management Pilan (CDMP) of Palawan Cove Corporation (PCC),
located in Sitio Daplac, Barangay Poblacion, San Vicente, Palawan.

Review of previously submitted monitoring reports—particularly of one which was
attached in the Memorandum dated 06 October 2020, disclosed that PCC already has
an approved CDMP. However, approval sheet of which was not included in the copy
of the plan that was submitted to this Office. Further, a letter of PCC dated 13 June
2016 to the then-Regional Director Oscar Dominguez disclosed that a revised COMP
was already made for PCC. However, the plan provided to this Office was dated April
2012 and is most likely to be outdated.

In view hereof, please provide a copy of the duly signed approval sheet and an
updated copy of PCC's CDMP to this Office for our recordkeeping. Further, kindly
provide an update on the status of the requested expansion of the PCC’s FLAGT area
into 56.3186 hectares, as previously mentioned in your submitted reports.
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IMO C. LANDRITO

{a;n i xH n
& Lra e

W MlMI\ROP/\ Reql )n

qm qglngynmmm

1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Bouievard, Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
DENR VOIP (632) 2483367/2483468/2493367 local 2700 1 (Reglonal Executive Director)
Websnte
Email:

CDD/PFMS/MFIC/02-15-23



